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Dear Parent/Carer,       8th November 2017 

Dates for your Diary 

Anti-Bullying Week 13th to 17th November  

As part of our PSHE curriculum and continuing work to develop all children’s social, emotional and behavioural 

skills we are planning our Anti Bullying Week.  This year the theme for Anti Bullying Week is ‘All Different, 

All Equal’. 
 

We will be talking about how children keep themselves safe and how they can be a good friend to everyone.  

On Friday 17th November, to celebrate, we are asking all children to wear odd socks for the day to raise 

awareness of the anti-bullying theme, ‘All Different, All Equal’.   

 

In addition to the work with the children, we will also be holding an E-safety morning.  
 

E-safety Workshop and Clinics - Wednesday 15th November at 9.15am 

Abingdon Primary School and Children’s Centre is committed to promoting the safe and responsible use of 

the internet.  
 

We recognise that it is increasingly difficult to keep up with the ways that our children are using new and 

ever changing technologies. Therefore, Mr Barstow is running an E-safety Workshop on Wednesday 15th 

November at 9.15am, followed by regular E-safety drop-in sessions each Wednesday from 9 – 9.30am.  

We hope that you will be able to attend the workshop.     
 

Homework Clubs 

We are considering running a Homework Club for children in Year 1 to Year 6.  We believe that this is an 

excellent opportunity for your child to get some homework completed before leaving school as well as to 

receive support or clarification with any aspect of homework in which your child may be having difficulty. 
 

If you would be interested in your child attending homework club, please complete the slip attached and 

return to the School Reception.  Once we received the demand for a homework club we will write to parents 

again with more details. 
   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Adam Cooper 

Head teacher



 

E-Safety Workshop and Clinics - Wednesday 15th November 

 

I will be attending the E-safety workshop on Wednesday 15th November/ 

 

Child’s Name ________________________________________ 

 

Registration Group ____________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________________ 

 

Contact Telephone Number ______________________________ 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework Clubs 

 

I wish my child to be considered for Homework Club.  

 

Child’s Name ________________________________________ 

 

Registration Group ____________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________________ 

 

Contact Telephone Number ______________________________ 

 

 

Please return to School Reception 

 

 

 


